
From: Heck, Patrick
To: Verbick, Jim; Blackamore, Shannon; Marshall, Edward; Zanders, Harrison
Subject: Re: New Alcohol License Application for March ALRC - McCunes Edible Spoons LLC
Date: Sunday, March 13, 2022 5:59:55 PM

Hi Jim,

Please include the below in legistar for Wednesday's ALRC meeting, Agenda Item
#10.

Thanks.

Concerning the application for a new Class B Beer License for Sookie's Veggie
Burgers at 502 State Street, I have spoken at length with John McCune and
support his application. Mr. McCune engaged with the Campus Area Neighborhood
Association and with me. Sookie's beer sales are expected to compliment the food
offerings rather than to be a focus of the business, beer sales are anticipated to be
10% of revenues, and they voluntarily will not serve alcohol after 10pm.​ 

Alder Patrick Heck
608-286-2260

To subscribe to District 2 updates go to: 
http://www.cityofmadison.com/council/district2/

From: Verbick, Jim
Sent: Wednesday, March 9, 2022 10:32 AM
To: Heck, Patrick; Blackamore, Shannon; Marshall, Edward; Zanders, Harrison
Subject: New Alcohol License Application for March ALRC - McCunes Edible Spoons LLC
 
Good morning,
 
The following application is for consideration at the March ALRC meeting.
 
Public Hearing - New License
McCunes Edible Spoons LLC • dba Sookie's Veggie Burgers
502 State St • Agent: John McCune • Estimated Capacity (in/out): 50/0
Class B Beer • 10% alcohol, 90% food
Aldermanic District 2 (Alder Heck) • Police Sector 403
 
Sincerely,
 
 
Jim Verbick, Deputy Clerk
City of Madison City Clerk’s Office
City-County Building-Room 103,
210 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd. 53703
TEL: (608) 266-4601
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FAX: (608) 266-4666FAX: (608) 266-4666
jverbick@cityofmadison.com
Follow us on Twitter @MadisonWIClerk
 
"We exist to assist"
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